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What have we been learning? 

In English we have been writing our adventure for Iggy Peck Architect. We had to think 
carefully about the problem and resolution sections of our stories. We tried to use 

conjunction and adjectives and thought really hard about our handwriting and spelling. We 
think Iggy Peck would be very proud of our stories!! 

In science we have been investigating the physical properties of materials in the classroom. 

        

In Art/DT Ada Twist had made a mess with all the coloured wool and thread. We had to use 
the warm or cool colour wheels to sort the wool and thread.  

       

We have started to created our loom weavings. It has been really tricky and some have us 
have got into a bit of a tangle but we have used our ELLI power of perseverence. They are 
beginning to really come together to create a flag for Iggy Peck to put on the island.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

Next Week 
 

In maths, we will be moving onto looking at 
fractions. We will be looking at ½ and ¼ of 

shapes and quantities. 
 

To develop our speaking and listening skills we will 
be reciting the poem/rhyme ‘London Bridge’ in 
front of the class or in small groups. We will be 
thinking about speaking in a clear, loud voice, 
being aware of our audience and eye contact. 

 
On the Thursday we will be having a wow 

afternoon. They children will be set the challenge 
of making their own bridge like Iggy Peck using 

different materials.  
 

 

Home learning 
 

This week the home learning is to learn the 
poem/rhyme London Bridge, ready for next week to 

perform in front of the class. Please get the 
children to practice saying the poem out loud at 

home. You could get them to stand at the top of the 
stairs so they project their voices. 

 
You can use the link to help them remember the 

words. 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-
rhymes-london-bridge-is-falling-down/zhy6jhv 

 

 
 

On Wednesday 26th February we will be visiting the 
church. We will need volunteers to walk to the 
church. If you are available on the 26th in the 

morning, please let us know.  
 

Aspiration Week 
 

Aspiration week starts 24th February 
We would love for you to come into 

school and talk to the children about 
your job. Please let us know if you 

available. 
 

 
 

Please send 
into school 

any 
cardboard 



 

 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

 


